Rafi Miah

From; cay Georoio I

Sent: 08 February 2022 09:49
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 29 Great James Street

For the Urgent attention of Jaspreet Chana.
To: Camden Council

From: Kay Georgiou
40 Great James Street London WC1N 3HB

No. 29 Great James Street — Planning Application No. 2021/5551/P

We strongly object to the proposals set out in the above Planning Application for the reasons set out in the
“Neighbours’ Objections” submitted to the Council on 8% February 2022 by a group of neighbours adjacent to No.
29.

I am also concerned about the flawed process adopted by Camden Council in breach of the planning regulations.
Given the limited time available to us and the failure to properly advertise the fact that the application had been
submitted as required nor have we been informed in writing | do not have time to set out all my objections.

Are English Heritage involved at this stage, if not they should be advised about these proposed changes.

Please confirm receipt of this email today.

yours sincerely.

Kay Georgiou




